Open Call for Submission - Locarno First Look on Serbian Cinema 
Created in 2011 - First Look is a Locarno Film Festival initiative for feature length works in progress. In 2019, in partnership with Film Center Serbia the initiative will focus on Serbian majority co-productions. 

The 72nd edition of the Locarno Film Festival, will take place in August, is one of the most respected European film festival, attended by most important players in the international film industry. 

The submitted First Look works in progress will be selected by the Locarno Film Festival team and will be screened to an audience of industry professionals (sales agents, distributors, festival programmers, post-productions services, etc.) from August 9th to 11th. Each Works in progress will be introduced by its producers. 
A jury of festival directors (TBA) will be handing out the Cinelab Bucharest award worth 65.000,00 € in post-production services, the Le Film Français award worth 5.600,00 € in advertising services (1 Full page) and the Kaiju Diffus/on award worth 5.500,00 € for the international poster design. 

Eligibility Criteria
To submit their work in progress producers must commit with the following conditions: 
- have at least a 60’ rough cut ready to be screened in Locarno (only for a professional audience), in any stage of post-production with English subtitles (screening support will be Blu-Ray).
- Not to have any sales agents attached to the work in progress, nor to send out the link screener before the screening in Locarno.
- Provide the submission form by May 31st 2019.
————————

https://www.locarnofestival.ch/it/pardo/professionals/locarno-pro/first-look.html
